FASN/Cir.2/2022 - 23

March 25, 2022

Dear Parents,

The enthusiasm of the students and parents to come back to school is highly contagious and everyone is excited. It is important to come to school and it is equally important for all of us parents, teachers and students to continue to be cautious because prevention and caution are far more important than remediation after something goes wrong.

On the other hand we must not panic if any measure is taken by the school as a preventive action. We would like to request and advise the parents not to send their child to school if he/she has symptoms of cold, mild fever or even some level of discomfort as also headache, body ache because that will help your child to take necessary rest.

In the school, provision of sanitization is available at all levels and use of mask is compulsory at all times. We will continue to uphold this as scientifically proven method of staying safe.

With regards and good wishes for you to stay safe at home, in school and in transit.

FR. J.A CARVALHO DIRECTOR